

A Division of New York Blood Center

1200 Prospect Avenue, Westbury, NY 11590 516/478-5000

August 21, 2008

Ms. Lee DeLorenzo, CFP United Asset Strategies, Inc. 666 Old Country Road Suite 104 Garden City, New York 11530

Dear Ms. DeLorenzo:

I am extremely grateful for your willingness to sponsor an annual blood drive in your building. Since 2006 when you ran your first drive, we have collected more than 62 pints of blood for the community blood supply.

You have been very generous with your time and your resources to make sure that we get the best results possible. Long Island Blood Services appreciates your commitment to ensuring that blood is available during a very difficult time of year when our inventory drops.

Every pint collected can be separated in 3 components, capable of helping 3 very sick people. More than 185 people have benefitted from your generosity and those of your donors.

Thank you for all you have done.

Marian Haleeman

Very truly yours,

Marian Haberman Account Manager

The Man